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It is with great delight that we welcome Julie and Tim who have

commenced fulltime at Watch. Julie at Mulgrave Campus
and Tim at Springvale Campus.

We wish you both all the very best.

Respite on a Saturday is continuing to be a success on a weekly basis.

We are now offering 4 alternating groups respite between 11am —4pm every
Saturday.

Participants in this program access the community in a more social setting which
helps promote community and social inclusion and improve areas of social skills and
friendship whilst also giving families a well deserved break.




Seniors are getting out and about and taking advantage of the lovely Spring weather.

We have been visiting beautiful parks around Melbourne and enjoying a picnic lunch
with our group. Wednesday’s are full of fun in the seniors house also. We have been
singing the house down with karaoke .....we have been discovering lots of talent with
singing and dancing !

We would like to say "welcome to Tim", a young energetic man who joined our group
in July. Tim has settled in very well and is fast making new friends.

With the summer timetable not too far away, we are happy to say we are introducing
a new activity -Geocaching. Geocaching is a global game of hide and seek, using your
phone or tablet to find containers located in parks or bushland. This is going to be an

adventure with loads of fun and investigating.

At Mulgrave we are preparing for changeover of timetable from the Winter to the

Summer timetable. Over the next couple of weeks the participants are preparing to
make their choices by looking at program posters and choosing the right ones for
them. Some different programs are on offer this Summer:- Myuna Farm, Fit and
Active and Fun Photography plus many of the favourite's!

The Summer timetable will begin on the 7th November.




x

—

+Odov < wedresdio Vo Seplembewe
AT :
ON 3Iondocas v went {fo &"QP{) 2,

A was, “t}’“‘m‘?ﬁ’-;nk’c«) =u=z.e- and Scernioe
1E wo A vesary)y Ooodc cdayy oub uath vy Frrendfs
% V4 i

M AS
= x S i mmnet® 7,‘«-’ =
I Scaw o peatPtal cyvoolens Owvnal wcesre s = 2= (3

gsses . BRnd \ went o See. thhe grott 1+ Wa

Made - amazing with 1otfs D  Pona SH

with o Seulig pattens in the eogld o

kY ot’c i’( hoead J ooden clroanrs CAVORAN, = Tno il
e F 2

P
-

i ENW O Ar™CH v Bopes ON Ehe Oysund
s . i 5

3 ~ o T == L e = — s P
,,;:a"'@'»-'PFL)C? OL CIATNONOI S | i X S/ S W ohder{ (ad

CHreDwWe e . 1T oS0 Taoiwmw (A Soadle s N

¥ SCA And, \ w2k o Sce O\ . vegiable

1 A
] T § % <« S At E .
nvaden itk Suzir€e CANG i <cus ON OOV LosEhain

CowiegesS 1N OV #2ogn. aanc | wenk Yo O
Beondll { Y He House. .

or devfu\ exgarerce { ov o i
vegilly <SriYoore/ OSSRV I f L2 7 5
Norviel) Not Sec- =

NN RN RN

1 20 PP e e

"

Thanks to our wonderful friends at Wheelers Hill Rotary
(Especially Gerard Marcus and Judy Hasnat for helping to organise)

who have once again dedicated their precious time to plant our back garden beds
with a sensory vegetable garden (donated by Pinewood Nursery )

We really do appreciate all you do for us here at Watch and are sincerely grateful.
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WATCH INC.

30 YEAR

CELEBRATION

WATCH'’s Parents/Carers/Friends are
welcome to come and enjoy, share and
celebrate ..

Wednesday 14th
November, 2018

Spm~Opm
At Watch-Mulgrave

= DJand Dancing (5~5pm)
— Photos and Slide Show
= Speakers (5~6pm)

BRING YOUR DANCING SHOES!
RSVP: 95623796
narelle@watchinc.com.au




